Date: October 11, 2008

To,

      The Editor

      The Journal of American Science,

      Marsland Company,

      P. O. Box 753

      East Lansing, Michigan 48826

      The United States

Subject: Regarding to submission of manuscript (Original contributions).

Respected Sir,



Please find enclosed herewith (as an attachment) manuscript entitled “Himalayan Mouse-Hare Ochotona roylei : A Neglected Himalayan Wild Species?” for publication in The Journal of American Science. The paper will focus on the conservation issues in relation to Himalayan faunal diversity. The manuscript is prepared as per the format given for contributors in your website, and hope you will find it suitable for publication. Please acknowledge the receipt at your earliest. Kindly do the needful.

Thanking you once again.

With high regards,

                                                                                                                                                            Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ritesh Joshi 

Scientiist [DST Fast Track Scheme]

G. B. Pant Institute of Himalayan Environment and Development, 

Garhwal Unit, Srinagar, Garhwal - 246 174, Uttarakhand, India

E-mail: ritesh_joshi2325@yahoo.com

